
State of New Hampshire 

Liquor Commission 

RFP #2025-06-RETAIL OUTLET IT EQUIPMENT SUPPORT 

 

2ND RESPONSE TO VENDOR INQUIRIES  

July 17, 2025 

 
1. QUESTION: 

Are we still able respond to the RFP even though we weren’t at the vendor conference? 

 
  ANSWER: 

Yes. Please see the Amendment to RFP dated July 17, 2025. Through the 

Amendment, the requirement that all Vendors who intend to submit Proposals must 

have attended the Vendor Conference on July 10, 2025, is removed. 

 


